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Thank you for the opportunity to comment. I just want to say that I commented of the original 
proposed regulations in favor of incorporating the CRR and of keeping NCUA regulations in 
place, and I deeply respect this departments decision to hear the public's voice on these 
matters and commit to keeping an expedient and simplified regulatory framework in place to 
protect Californians and their financial interests. Thank you for your responsibility and the 
important work that you do. 

Sincerely, 
George Uberti 
California resident and public advocate 
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